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Friday 8th November 2024

Welcome back!
If you need to communicate with the 
class team, the best methods remain your 
child’s red book or 
pine@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Awards
Head teachers Awards
Cameron – for ordering and retelling 
the story in English.
Spencer – fab counting in 5’s in maths.

School rules award: safe
Rose – for following adult instructions 
to stay safe.

In Pine class this week…
- We have started our new topic ‘Exploring Sound’ with fun exploration 

of lots of different ways of making noise – pouring, drumming, making 
shakers, and stumming bands in a homemade guitar. Please also see 
the optional homework linked to our topic this half term.

- In PE we have begun our dance unit of work exploring different ways 
of moving our bodies and loved using the sensory scarves to help with 
this.

- It has been linked book week in English and have been focusing on 
the Hueys and the new Jumper. A fun story all seemed to enjoy and 
lots of fantastic retelling.

- In maths we have been consolidating our understanding of number 
and the work we begun before half term based on place value, 
counting and ordering.
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